
Petition to the Chapel Hill Town Council 

The Eno-New Hope Landscape Conservation Group requests the support of the Chapel 
Hill Town Council. Our mission is to conserve and restore landscape habitat connectivity 
that ensures long-term protection and resilience of biodiversity and natural resources. 

This project includes multiple counties and jurisdictions.  With the beginning of the 
second phase of the project, we hope to inform elected officials and the public about the 
need for this work.   

We specifically ask for: 

• an opportunity to present our Strategic Action Plan and recommendations to the 
Council as soon as possible, and 

• a subsequent directive to the Town Staff to work with us. 

We hope you will join us in our endeavor.   

Thank you for your consideration, 

Livy Ludington, on behalf of the Eno-Hew Hope Landscape Conservation Group 

304 Ray Road 
Chapel Hill 
919-619-7961 


